Inspection Services
P. Samuel Hoffses
Chief

Linda Mattison
Central Maine Power
162 Canco Road
Portland, Maine 04103

RE: 180 Grant Street

Dear Ms. Mattison;

CITY OF PORTLAND

Planning and Urban Development
Joseph E. Gray Jr.
Director

March 20, 1998

At this time I am ordering the disconnection of electrical service to the above mentioned address,
due to electrical hazards which are still present, and which present a clear and present
danger to the building. The FIRE and ELECTROCUTION hazards have not been abated.
Thus order shall remain in affect until further notice.
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\ ﬁ%. Collins, AHJ

Chief Electrical Inspector

City of Portland

cc: Michael Nugent, ISM
Kevin Carroll, CEO /
Lt. McDougall, PFD
Gary Wood, Corp. Counsel
Patrick Tinsman, Owner

389 Congress Street « Portland, Maine 04101 « (207) 874-8704 » FAX 874-8716 « TTY 874-8936



Inspection Services
Michael J. Nugent
Manager

Department of Urban Development
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.
Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

March 20, 1998 \&
Linda Mattison
Central Maine Power /

162 Canco Road 3
Portland, ME 04103 A )
RE: 180 Grant Street

Dear Ms. Mattison:

At this time I am authorizing the reconncetion of electrical services to the above mentioned address.

Inspection Services Manager

cc: Michael Collins, Electrical Inspector /
Kevin Carroll, Code Enforcement Officer
Lt. McDougall, Fire Prevention
Gary Wood, Corporation Counsel
Patrick Tinsman, Owner
/sap
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